Information note to the Press (Press Release No. }7/2016)

For immediate release

TELECOM REGULATORY AUTHORITY OF INDIA

Extension of time for receiving comments on the Consultation Paper on
“The Reporting System on Accounting Separation Regulations, 2016”

New Delhi, the 15th March 2016: The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India
(TRAI) issued a Consultation Paper on “The Reporting System on Accounting
Separation Regulations, 2016” on 22nd February 2016 inviting written
comments from the stakeholders by 14t March 2016.

2 On request from the stakeholders, the last date for receipt of written
comments, if any, from the stakeholders has been extended upto 28th March
2016. No requests for any further extension of time for submission of
comments shall be entertained.

3. The comments/views on the same may kindly be conveyed to us at email
advfeal@trai.gov.in and fa@trai.gov.in, on or before 28t March, 2016. Please
contact Ms. Vinod Kotwal, Advisor (F&EA) (Phone No0.011-23230752) (Fax
No.011-23236650) for any clarification.




